
 
 

   
 

COVID-19: Update 
 

MKS PAMP GROUP would like to provide some insights relating to the effect of COVID-19 on its activities. 

6th April 2020 

PAMP has been authorized by the Ticino Council to continue their operations. Due to our stringent 
measures in place to proactively safeguard our employees and community and in full compliance with 
the local Government requirements, we will continue our activity with less than 50 per cent of our 
processing capacity. 

The temporary closure of PAMP has had a reduced effect on our customers, all services have remained 
operational, thanks to the dedication and tireless work carried out by our employees.  
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